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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Next Friday (20th May) Year 5/6 will be watching the film ‘The Secret Garden’. This is currently our class text, based 

on our topics “where our food comes from” and “living things and their habitats”. We will be completing a film/book 

comparison and we also think this will be a nice reward for our Year 6 children after working hard in their SATs this 

week! 

This film is rated PG (Parental Guidance). If you are happy for your child to watch the film, please complete and 

return the permission slip below. If we do not have your consent, unfortunately your child will be unable to watch 

the film.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Brunton, Miss Turton and Mr Thomas 

 

 

 

Permission slip to watch ‘The Secret Garden’ (PG). Please return to the school office before Wednesday 18th May. 

 

I do/do not give permission for my child, __________________________________ , to watch ‘The Secret Garden’ 

(PG) on Friday 20th May. 

Signature of Parent/Guardian______________________________  Date______________________ 

 

 

 
 
 
 


